
 
 
 
 

Parks and Recreation Department Board 
Tuesday, September 22, 2009 

Regular Meeting 
 
 
 

Item for Action 
 
 
Make a recommendation to City Council regarding permanent and temporary use of Metz 
Park.  
 
Applicant’s Request: Permanent and temporary use of parkland to repair existing pipe 
and stabilize storm sewer outfall into Lady Bird Lake.  
 
Board discussion:  move to the curb cut to enter parkland to lessen the negative impact to 
the park and stop litter at the storm drain. 

 
 

 
 
Board Member Rivera moved to approve the recommendation, seconded by Board 
Member Marler but with new construction entrance.  Motion carried 6-0.  
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